No. 20041: Class Resumption Matters After Christmas and New Year
Holidays

24" December, 2020

Dear parents,

The EDB announced on 21 December that all schools would further suspend face-to-face
classes and school activities after their scheduled Christmas holidays until 10" January
2021. In response to this announcement, we will adopt the following measures:

1. From 4™ January 2021 (Monday, Day 3), all classes will be conducted via Zoom,
using the current half-day timetable. Students should login to Zoom at 8:15 for
their online lessons. Please kindly assist and supervise your child to join the online
lessons.

2. Students who have joined the online Chinese or Mathematics Enhancement
Classes in the afternoon, please attend the classes according to the timetable.

3. P.1-5 First Term Examination will be held a week after face-to-face classes
resume. Further details will be announced on the first day of face-to-face classes.

4. 2" Term Books: From 1% to 315 January 2021, parents may buy textbooks through
T.H.Lee Book Company Limited or other bookshops. (Please see attachment)

Please pay close attention to the latest announcements from the EDB and messages from
the school via ClassDojo. Thank you very much!

Li Sing Tai Hang School

T

Ms. Shirly Yip, the Principal



